
 [External Email]

 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from
untrusted sources.

From: Hill, Egan
To: Cindy Muller
Subject: Re: any chance you can juimp back on the call?
Date: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 10:23:26 AM

Hi Cindy. Sorry I wasn’t able to re-join. I saw the updated invite. I’ll plan to discuss
tomorrow. Thanks. 

On Sep 29, 2020, at 9:37 AM, Cindy Muller <cindymuller@google.com> wrote:

 

 

-- 

Cindy Muller 
 |  Director,
 District Systems & Energy 
Sunnyvale, CA |
 (650)603-1995
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